
JAMIE STUBBS - CITY WARDEN

WESTCOTES WARD

These are the main issues that the

City Wardens can help with:

� Educating the public and raising 
awareness of environmental crimes

� Work within schools

Enforcement work on the following 
issues:

� Littering

� Dog Control – Dog fouling, dogs on 
leads, dog exclusion zones

� Bins on the Street

(Domestic and Commercial)

� Free Distribution of Printed Material

� Fly-Posting

� Small Scale Fly-Tipping

� Graffiti

� Vehicles for Sale on the road

� Repairing Vehicles on the road

� Failure to produce Waste Transfer 
Documents

� Street Litter Control Notices

� Skips & Scaffolding

� Untidy Alleys and Gardens
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CITY WARDENS WORKING WITH YOU TO IMPROVE THE CITY’S ENVIRONMENT

Email: city.warden@leicester.gov.uk

Website: www.leicester.gov.uk

Telephone: 0116 2527001

Facebook: Leicester city wardens

Twitter: City wardens

City Wardens, 

Block A4,

New Walk Centre,

Welford Place,

Leicester,

LE1 6ZG
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CITY WARDEN SERVICECITY WARDEN SERVICE



The City Warden Service now has the power to operate 
under Section 215 of the Town And Country Planning Act, 
meaning we can deal directly with landlords and land 
owners to ensure that private land is cleared and cleaned 
when it is in a condition that has an adverse affect on the 
amenity of an area. 

In response to complaints, a Bins on Streets Project has 
commenced in the Barkby Road area. So far there has been a fairly 
positive response. This also led to the discovery of an alleyway in 
need of clearance which we are working toward.

A number of small scale fly-tipping offences, such as 
mattresses and other household items have been reported 
and investigated throughout the ward.

The Handyperson Service have done a great job clearing and 
repairing the planters outside the Three Kilns Pub on Nicklaus 
Road. We have also been in contact with the manager to keep the 
area clear. The next step in the improvement of the area is 
underway. 

A recent rise in bird feeding has led to Information Packs 
addressing this issue to be delivered to properties on 
Buckburn Walk in an attempt to educate residents and 
reduce this. Bird Feeding often leads to rats and other 
vermin, and the food is usually harmful to the birds. Patrols 
continue but no fines have yet been issued.

Patrols continue throughout the ward. While on patrol we’re 
primarily looking for littering, dog fouling, bird feeding and also 
checking for Nuisance Parking, such as Cars For Sale.

If you have any issues that you would like to report then please speak 
to the City Wardens or contact the service on 0116 2527001
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